
Dan McCarthy, SAINT LOUIS, MO.
Hello FERC Commission,

I'm very disturbed by the news articles I'm reading about a natural gas 
shortage with the possibility of outages during the 21/22 Winter season.  
There are business's and residents that rely on natural gas to make a living 
and to survive.  For the FERC to to go back on an approved pipeline from 2018 
is unacceptable and you should be held responsible for the outcome of this 
issue.

Thanks,
Dan McCarthy
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